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Upcoming Dates At A Glance

January
 
18th - French Immersion Info night
(held at Poplar Bank PS @ 7pm -
Not the 17th as on the calendar)
18th - Huddle Up Assembly
19th - P.A. Day - No school
24th - Jump Rope kick off
25th - Jr. Co-Ed Area Volleyball
26th - Spirit Day
26th - Gr 8 Course Selection

February - Black History Month

1st - Jr. Co-Ed Volleyball 
(Regional)
2nd - P.A. Day - No School
5th - Term 2 starts
6th - 100th day of school
7th-9th - Valentine o’gram sales
14 - Jump Rope For Heart
19th - Family Day - No School
21st - Int. Boys Basketball (Area)
23rd - Gr. 8 Grad Photos
29th - Int. Girls Basketball (Area)



Kindergarten Registration to Commence January 19, 
2018

Kindergarten registration will commence on January 19, 2018 for the 2018-19 
school year. Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: 
www.yrdsb.ca. Children who turn four or five years old during 2018, live within 
the school boundary and whose parents are public school tax supporters will 
be eligible to register for kindergarten. A kindergarten information session for 
parents is being planned for this spring. For more information please visit the 
YRDSB website or contact your local school.

Spirit Committee - Upcoming Spirit Days

Friday Jan 26 - Dress like a Snowman Day

February is Black History Month

Tuesday Feb 6 - 100th Day of School - Dress like a 100 year old 
to celebrate!

Feb 7th, 8th & 9th - Valentine O’Grams for sale - $1.00 each
They will be delivered Feb 14th.

Wednesday Feb 28th - Pink Shirt Day - Say NO to Bullying! 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/


Please note the location and time for the French 
Immersion Information night as follows:

Poplar Bank Public School
400 Woodspring Ave East (Bonshaw Ave)
Newmarket ON. 
905-953-8995

Thursday January 18 at  7 pm.



Arts Camp - Gr 7 & 8 only

Please follow the link for information and application for the 2018 Arts Camp at 
Camp White in Haliburton, Ontario.  Camp will be May 26th - June 2nd, 2018.  
Deadline for applications is February 9th.  No late applications will be accepted.

bit.do/ArtsCamp2018

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/arts/Pages/Arts-Camp.aspx


Student Absences
Please DO NOT email absence notes to the teacher.  Please inform the 
office by phone at 905-478-4952. (You can leave a voicemail on our 
attendance line 24 hours a day), or by email at  sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca.  We 
will notify the teacher.  Please include child’s first and last name, teacher, 
reason and anticipated return to school date.

Inclement Weather - Call in Absences
If the YRDSB deems a day an Inclement Weather Day, all bus and taxi transportation will be 
cancelled. If your child will be late or absent, please inform the school before 9:00 a.m. to 
avoid an attendance phone call. You may leave a message 24 hours a day at 905-478-4952 
on the attendance line, or you may email us at sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca to inform us of your 
child’s attendance.
 
Please note that the regular school arrival procedure of calling home for absent students is 
not in effect for eligible bussing students on a Board declared inclement weather day.
 
No Hot Lunches
Please be reminded that on Inclement Weather Days, there is no hot lunch (pizza, subs, 
Lunch Lady) delivery. If you send your child to school, please make sure s/he has a lunch!
 
Please arrange to pick your child up by 3:30 p.m.
Inclement weather days mean transportation is cancelled, but the school is still open. If you 
send your child to school, please be aware that you are responsible for arranging their 
transportation home by 3:30 p.m.! Thank you for your cooperation.

Bussing
1. Per Student Transportation Services policy, students may not ride on any bus 

that they are not already assigned to.
2. STSYR works closely with school bus operators to help ensure safe, reliable 

transportation is provided to students. Occasionally service times may be 
disrupted for various reasons. As a result, parents and students are 
encouraged to review the Late Bus Report 

http://net.schoolbuscity.com/latebus

mailto:sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/latebus











